
 
 
 
1 DUNDEE COMMUNITY SAFETY WARDENS INITIATIVE (AN377-2004) 
 
Reference is made to Article I of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 28th June 2004. 
 
The Committee will be aware that currently the Dundee Community Safety Wardens Initiative operates 
within 7 Council Wards.  
 
The Scottish Executive have approved, under the latest round of Funding to Tackle Antisocial 
Behaviour, sufficient finance to engage a further 2 Teams of Wardens on the grant criteria previously 
agreed.  
 
It is proposed that these Teams will be attached to (a) the Pitkerro Ward and (b) as a mobile resource 
to cover sickness absences and operational pressures within the designated wards under patrol.  
 
The Executive has indicated that their consent is based upon our original criteria for funding support 
which places Pitkerro as the next targeted ward.  
 
The Committee is asked to approve this deployment and note the external funding support from the 
Scottish Executive for the period 2004-2006. 
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